 
February 17, 2009

Elliot Slotnick

Associate Dean, Graduate School

250 University Hall

230 North Oval Mall

CAMPUS

Dear Elliot,

Please find enclosed a draft memo to you from Gene Mumy and Dave Andereck regarding further steps toward the approval of Sociology 852. I believe Gene sent you the final draft regarding the non-concurrence issue between Statistics and Sociology.  

Per your discussion with Gene on February 20, 2009, and with ASC Executive Dean Joan Leitzel’s and ASC Associate Dean Terry Gustafson’s permission, we are forwarding this packet to you with the understanding that the Graduate School will attempt to adjudicate further the non-concurrence before sending the proposal forward to OAA.

If you have any questions or if I can be of any assistance in this matter, please let me know.

Thanks very much,

Kathleen M. Hallihan, Ph.D.

Director, Curriculum and Assessment

Colleges of the Arts and Sciences

E-Mail: Hallihan.3@osu.edu

4132 Smith Laboratory

The Ohio State University

174 W. 18th Ave.

Columbus, OH 43210

c: Terry Gustafson
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